Newsletter

January 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

Upcoming dates:

Wednesday 24" January — Mrs Crabtree’s Parent/Carer Lunch.

Tuesday 6™ February — Safer Internet Day.

Friday 16™ February — Children break up for half term. Breakfast club and aftercare will run as usual.
Monday 26™ February - Children return to school.

Thursday 7* March — World Book Day.

Tuesday 19" March - Rock Steady Concert. Lots of rock bands are working hard this term and will be
performing on this day! Adults are welcome to join us from 2:30pm at the main entrance.

Thursday 28™ March — Children break up for the Easter holidays. Breakfast club and aftercare will run as

usual.
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Wider Curriculum
Across the school, pupils have enjoyed lots of enrichment activities:

Whole School Trip. In November, we visited the English Institute of Sport. Lots of Olympians have trained
here and we were able to use their facilities, including the indoor running track!

Pantomime School trip. In December, all children from Town End Junior School attended the pantomime at
Mansfield. We all enjoyed watching ‘Beauty and the Beast’, as well as the ice cream during the intervall

Personal, Social, Health and Economic Education (PSHE) — The content for this term being taught will be
‘Dreams and Goals’. If you would like to find out any more information on this, then this can be found on the
school website: https://www.tibshelf-inf.derbushire.sch.uk/pshe/

Uniform

We do understand that uniform can be misplaced at times. Please be assured that any uniform that is found by
staff will be returned to the appropriate classroom if it has been labelled with a name. If a name is not on the
uniform, then it is placed in a box at the entrance to school in a morning. We do also have lots of sports
clothing without names that is in this box. At the end of each half term, we will pass on the school uniform to
the Infant school, where it will become part of the second-hand uniform in the ‘cabin’. Any other items of
clothing will be donated to charity. Thank you for your understanding and support.

Safequarding

Safer Internet Day highlights the importance behind feeling safe online and knowing what to if you do not feel
safe. Top tips include talking to a grown up, always asking before downloading anything and pausing or turning
off devices if concerned. We thank you for helping us share this message to keep children safe online.

Yours sincerely,

Mr T Worrall (Head of School)
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